
Good afternoon Joanna 
  
The Inspector requested a copy of Mr Wright’s email (below) in relation to crossing C14.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Jane 
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Senior Associate 

 

T  +44 (0)20 7593 5066  
M +44 (0)75 0748 2566 
F  +44 (0)20 7593 5199 
jwakeham@wslaw.co.uk 

  

 www.wslaw.co.uk 

  
  
  
  
  
From: Russell Wright [mailto:russellianwright@hotmail.co.uk]  
Sent: 28 October 2017 10:33 
To: Nicholson, James <James.Nicholson@mottmac.com> 
Subject: Re: Network Rail’s Anglia Level Crossing Reduction Strategy IDB drain Query 
  

Good morning James 

 We undertyake maintenance on a otation basis and will do on the field side  and then on the 

railway side 

We are looking at  wedcutting which would deposit the material on the drain side rather than 

the field 

Under the Boards byelaws we restrict the erection of structures and planting of hedges  within 

nine meters of the drain brink 

Trust this helps  
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Regards Russell 

 

 

Legal 500 UK 2015 Firm of the Year: Public Sector (Specialism: Infrastructure - Parliamentary)  

Cyber Crime Alert  
Emails can be scammed. Please do not rely on email notification of bank account changes 
without direct verbal confirmation from a trusted source.  
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